
From: Brenda Kong 
Sent: March 5, 2021 4:57 PM 
To: ZZG-COUNCIL <zzg-council@peelregion.ca> 
Cc: Crombie, Bonnie <mayor@mississauga.ca>; Carlson, George <george.carlson@mississauga.ca> 
Subject: Opposition of HWY 413 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST. 

Hello, 

I am a parent and live in Mississauga.  I oppose HWY 413 because we can no longer destroy 
the environment for our convenience. 

It will cross rivers and water courses 85 times, it will destroy 400 acres of the Greenbelt, 
lead to more urban sprawl, increase greenhouse gas emissions when Peel Region has 
declared a Climate Emergency, harm our health with more air pollution, and cost provincial 
taxpayers $6 billion. 

I urge council to oppose Highway 413, and support a full Federal Environmental 
Assessment, so that no works can begin until we know all the facts about what impact 
building this highway will have. 

Please consider the actions of today and the impact it will have on the future.  We must 
base all decisions on sustainability and regeneration practices. 

Regards, 

Brenda Yee 

Mississauga, ON 

March 5, 2021
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